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Village Hall 
 

Sir David Gamble, Bart, presided at a meeting of the Village Hall Committee on Monday, other 
present being:- Landy Gamble, Mr. E. E. Taylor, Mr. C. S. Stratford, Mrs. E. E. Taylor, Mr. H. V. Cook, 
Mr. E. R. New, Mr. P. H. Miles, Mr. C. E. Meakin (hon. treasurer), Mr. A. S. Woodward (hon. 
secretary) and Mr. G. Clayton (assistant secretary).  
 
The Treasurer’s statement revealed a debit of £0. 2s. 9d. but it was stated that the funds would be 
augmented when the amount due for the hire of the hall for a school had been received from the Wilts 
Education Committee.  Arrangements were made for holding a whist drive and dance in aid of the 
National Institute for the Blind.  In view of the extra duties for the caretaker caused by the hall being 
used as a school for the evacuated children in the village, it was decided to increase his wages to 
18s. per week. 
 
North Wilts Herald, Friday, 9 February 1940 

 
 


